
Website Accessibility Certification 

California Department of Food and Agriculture 

Jennifer Chan / Jennifer.Chan@cdfa.ca.gov 

The undersigned certify that as of 1 July 2019, the internet websites of the California 
Department of Food and Agriculture (CDFA) are being designed, developed, 
maintained, and verified to be in compliance with California Government Code Sections 
11546.7.(a), 7405, and 11135 accessibility requirements. However, the conversion of 
existing/legacy CDFA websites to meet the accessibility requirements is only partially 
compliant, as identified in the following exceptions, and CDFA entity is working diligently 
to achieve full compliance. 

Exceptions: 

1. Conversion of existing/legacy CDFA responsible internet websites to be
compliant to the above accessibility requirements is 95% complete; the
remaining 5% shall be converted to meet the accessibility requirements by July
31, 2019.

2. Conversion of existing/legacy CDFA responsible blog sites to be compliant to the
above accessibility requirements is incomplete; blog sites shall be converted to
meet the accessibility requirements by August 31, 2019.

3. Verification and validation of compliance to the above accessibility requirements
for all CDFA responsible internet websites and biogs is currently incomplete and
shall be completed by September 30, 2019.

4. Conversion of CDFA internet viewable and/or downloadable media content to be
compliant with the above accessibility requirements is not complete; as media
content converted to be compliant, current website available media shall be
replaced with compliant versions. Should a compliant version of media content
that has not yet been converted be required, please send an email to
ServiceDesk@cdfa.ca.gov to request a compliant version.
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